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Turning the clock back to require in person voting is a huge step in the wrong 

direction.  Vote by mail works.  That has been proven time and again.  With vote by 

mail I have time at home to review the voter's pamphlet at my leisure and am not 

hurried to cast my vote.  Also, I do not want to have to take off time from work to drive 

across town to a polling booth, wait in line in whatever weather there is, then go into 

a booth to learn the correct method of pulling levers or whatever, when I can do this 

from the comfort of my home.  

This bill will allow for more of what we had in past elections - the lines of gun toting, 

mask wearing persons standing outside polling stations attempting to scare people 

away.   

Let's call this what it is.  There was no call for returning to polling stations until Mr. 

Trump asked for this.  Say "NO".   


